
Minutes 
 

, 
Exeter Conservation Commission and Planning Board 

Joint Site Walk, 98 Linden Street  
Site Plan Amendment for Revised Sewer Connection 

Tax Map 104, Lot 71 
July 9, 2019 

4:30 pm 
 
Members In Attendance: 
 Conservation Commission:  Todd Piskovitz, Sally Ward, Ginny Raub 
 Planning Board:  Lang Plummer, Gwen English 
 
Also Present:  Kristen Murphy, Natural Resource Planner for the Town, the applicants representatives  
Jonathan Ring, Brad Jones, Brian Dube and others as indicated on the attached sign in sheet. 
  
On July 9th the Conservation Commission and Planning Board conducted a site walk at the 
aforementioned property to review a proposal for after-the-fact site plan amendment and wetland 
conditional use permit for a revised sewer connection to the previously approved 98 Linden Street 
development.  The site walk began at 4:35 pm.  The group met at the end of Patricia Avenue.  After a 
brief presentation from the applicant and their representatives, the group walked along the sewer right of 
way to view the cleared wetland buffer.   
 
The walk concluded at 4:53 pm. 
 
Kristen Murphy 
Natural Resource Planner 

 




